
Regarding the December 21 ceremony.

We want to share an important message with all participants of the 
Sacred Union retreat.

As you know, following the call of spirit, we will gather next winter 
solstice in Iceland for the purpose of performing a transcendental 
rite: to unify the sacred feminine and masculine within each of us. 
Through a commitment to life, performing the rite of "inner 
marriage."

We have taken into consideration the fact that among the 
participantes who wish to live this experience, there are  some who 
would like to do it under the influence of earth medicines and 
others only with the power of their presence. In response, we have 
designed an experience that will allow everyone to participate 
actively and confortably.



To accomplish this, we have established two distinct yet 
complementary roles in the ceremony: the Guardians and the 
Explorers. 

The guardians will go through the ceremony without consuming 
the power plants, focusing on meditation and chanting with the 
intention of maintaining harmony within the group. The explorers, 
on the other hand, will have the role of undertaking a 
multidimensional journey, under the influence of the power plants, 
with the purpose of searching for the codes of unity.

The combination of these two roles will allow the interweaving of 
the group's prayers and intentions in a joint dance, fundamental to 
carry out the rite of sacred union and the collective prayer for the 
land.

During the preparation period prior to the retreat, each of you will 
reflect on the role you wish to assume during the ceremony.

We hope this message will inspire you to consider your role in the 
solstice ceremony. Your choice will be crucial both individually and 
collectively.

Love and blessings to all.


